





Lichfield Down, Walnut Tree, Milton Keynes, MK7 7BW Tel: 01908 550811 Email: heronsgate@mket.org.uk

31st December 2020.

Dear Parents/carers

In light of the announcement yesterday (30th December) that all schools in Milton Keynes will be closed until 18th January. From Tuesday 5th January we will be open for keyworker and vulnerable children only.

The Government's full guidance can be found on the link below:

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-maintaining-educational-provision/guidance-for-schools-colleges-and-local-authorities-on-maintaining-educational-provision

If you believe your occupation falls into one of the categories stated in the guidance above, **your role is critical to the COVID-19 response**, and there is absolutely no one else that can be with your child(ren) please email the school on heronsgate@mket.org.uk, putting **KEYWORKER** in the subject box by midday on Monday 4th January 2021.

Those children will be expected to be in for the full day, coming to school at 8.30am until 3.20pm following the entry and exit routines we have been using throughout the autumn term.

For those children staying at home information regarding provision for remote learning will be provided on Monday 4th January.

Thank you for your continued support.

Stay safe and well.

Headteacher: Mrs J. Edwards B.A (Hons) **Deputy Head:** Mrs C. Gardner-Potter B.Ed (Hons)

Chair of Governors: Mr K. Gowans Business Manager: Mrs K. Greenhalgh